
Deaf, Hard of Hearing, DeafBlind
Listening Sessions

The Office of Developmental
Programs (ODP) is interested in
gathering feedback and information
from the Deaf Disabled or Deaf+
community about an ASL-English
Interpreter service. ODP is considering
interpreting as a possible service in
the waiver programs for individuals
with intellectual disabilities or autism.

Your feedback will give ODP a better
understanding of the needs of the
community here in Pennsylvania.  

 

This session will be
held in American

Sign Language (ASL)
only.

September 26
 6-8pm 

Please register to attend either session by emailing 



RA-ODPDeafServices@pa.gov 

Zoom
(Link will be sent once

registered)

For the
announcement
in ASL, use the

QR Code or
Click Here 

https://youtu.be/IbBSTQJnKp4?si=DP6f7uvmToj-HgYl
https://youtu.be/IbBSTQJnKp4?si=DP6f7uvmToj-HgYl

